

Dear Jeremy,

While it's still chilly here in the southwest, spring is just around the corner! Soon we'll be able to say farewell to the snow and hello to brighter days. As seeding time approaches and our farmers start working the fields, I hope we can remember all their work and not take them or the food they produce for granted.

From Liberal scandals to my private member's bill being debated and passed in the Industry Committee, March was an eventful month for us in Ottawa. I also had the opportunity to question Natural Resources Minister Jonathan Wilkinson about his "just" transition. This plan will take your jobs in rural towns like Coronach and Rockglen and move you to the big city. Click the video below to watch as I ask him what he's going to do with Canadians hurt by his "just" transition.



Election Interference

This month we learned about troubling allegations of election interference by the communist government in China. Allegedly, foreign actors helped Chinafriendly Liberal candidates win their nominations and general elections. Even more concerning is the report that ex-Liberal MP Han Dong advised the Chinese consulate to delay freeing the two Michaels, Canadian citizens who were detained in China, because it would politically help the Conservatives. They spent 1000 days in torturous imprisonment before they were released. If a Member of Parliament took part in delaying their release, Canadians deserve to know.

Unfortunately, the Liberals do not want to call an independent inquiry led by someone approved by all parties. It's clear that they are hiding something, and with how hard they're trying to cover it up, it must be really bad. Government should be accountable to the people, something which cannot happen unless the government is transparent. We need a nonpartisan inquiry to get to the bottom of this foreign interference.

Budget 2023

This Tuesday, the Liberals unveiled their budget, which will cost every single man, woman, and child in this country 13,000 dollars. This inflationary scam is filled with tax hikes, inefficient spending we can't afford and increased debt our children will have to pay for. When families across the country are struggling to put food on the table, we need our government to exercise fiscal restraint. Unfortunately, this Prime Minister has shown he is incapable of that. Conservatives will vote against this budget because we think Canadians should be in charge of their paycheques instead of inefficient bureaucrats and incompetent Liberals.

Connecting with our farmers

This month I was honoured to meet with farmers at the Saskatchewan Stock Growers Association and Farmer Appreciation Night at the Swift Current & District Chamber of Commerce. Farmers grow our food, and they deserve our respect and support. It was great to hear about how this governments failed policies were impacting them and to listen to their thoughts about how a future



Censorship with C-11

Freedom of media is essential to our democracy. How can voters make a truly independent choice if all the media they see is controlled by an ideologically driven government? In March we debated the Senates amendments which would have exempt user generated content from the Bill C-11. Unfortunately the Liberals rejected these amendments and passed the bill through the House of Commons for the second time because the Liberal-NDP coalition decided to censor the opposition and force a vote.

While this is a major setback, I can assure you that, as the bill heads to the Senate, Conservative senators will continue to fight C-11 and, if the bill does pass, a future Conservative government will immediately repeal it.

Everyone seems to agree that C-11 is a disastrous bill – key stakeholders, industry experts and even senators appointed by Justin Trudeau. Everyone, that is, except this government. If you'd like to help us kill Bill C-11 make sure that you message your senator and demand that they stand up for the amendments that they made to bill. Click on the image below to watch my speech urging the government to reject this totalitarian censorship and scrap C-11.



Thank you for your continued support. If you have any concerns, feedback or need assistance from me or my team, feel free to contact us by replying to this email.

In your service,



Jeremy Patzer, M.P. Cypress Hills—Grasslands

Ottawa | 613-992-0657 Swift Current | 306-778-4480 E-mail | Jeremy.Patzer@parl.gc.ca







©2023 Jeremy Patzer | 151 Sparks Street, Ottawa, Ontario, Canada, K1P 5B6

Web Version Preferences Forward Unsubscribe

Powered by

GoDaddy Email Marketing ®